
 

    Issue 4/2020, November 2020  
  

 

 

  http://www.efce.org 

 

 

 

Dear members of EFCE, 
  
Hello and welcome to the latest EFCE newsletter. 
  
We are pleased to announce a series of webinars, organised by EFCE’s working parties and sections, 
which will take place in late November and early December.  The ten sessions, to be held between 23 
November and 4 December, will cover topics as diverse as the Chemical engineering education during 
Covid, Challenges and opportunities of carbon capture and storage / utilization, and (BioH)pharma 
process system modelling, machine learning and digital twins. Registrations are open and attendance is 
free. For full details of the programme, please see the newsletter. 
  
We are also delighted to share with you the date for the rescheduled CHISA conference, which will now 
take place as a virtual conference from 15-18 March 2021. 
As a taster, Prof Reinhard Job will deliver a webinar on 26 November on teaching electrochemical energy 
storage to engineers. 
  
Elsewhere in the attached newsletter you will find the call for nominations for the 2021 Excellence Award 
in Thermodynamics and Transport Properties, links to the latest open access and freely available content 
from the EFCE’s journals, a run down of upcoming events, and a link to EFCE’s 2019 annual report. 
  
We hope you find the newsletter engaging and useful and we look forward to welcoming you at one of our 
upcoming virtual events. 
  
Meanwhile, stay safe,  
  
Claudia  

 

 

 

 

CONTACT 
Ines Honndorf, e-mail: ines.honndorf@dechema.de 
Claudia Flavell-While, e-mail: claudia@icheme.org 
 
Every effort is made to ensure the factual accuracy of the content of this e-newsletter, but EFCE cannot accept any 
responsibility for errors. 
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